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With	Summer	gone	and	the	leaves	beginning	to	change	it	can	only	mean	
one	thing:	ExCEL	is	running	on	all	cylinders.		The	building	still	looks	
great	and	the	new	staff	members	and	students	are	really	finding	their	
groove.		
	
Student	news-	The	wolf	pack	seems	to	grow	daily.		With	61	wolves	in	
the	pack,	we	continue	to	find	student	who	will	benefit	from	our	services.		
We	had	some	students	who	stood	out	this	week	and	received	the	honor	
of	being	Leaders	of	the	Pack.		In	the	elementary	school,	Ronan	B.	of	
Stark	County	was	voted	as	the	Leader	of	the	Pack.		Tyler	Y.	from	Stark	
County	took	the	honor	in	the	middle	school.		And	a	Galva	student	by	the	
name	of	Beth	S.	received	the	title	of	Pack	Leader	for	our	high	school.		All	
of	these	students	received	this	honor	by	being	nominated	by	the	staff	
for	their	outstand	work	and	dedication	to	their	education.		
	
Staff	news-	Our	staff	Pack	Leader	is	Ms.	Alissa	Wyffels.		Ms.	Wyffels	is	
our	P.E.	teacher	that	joined	us	from	Davenport	in	the	off	season.		The	
honor	of	Staff	Leader	of	the	Pack	was	bestowed	upon	her	for	her	upbeat	
attitude,	constant	enthusiasm,	and	seamless	assimilation	into	the	ExCEL	
Wolfpack.			
	
We	have	also	began	laying	the	ground	work	for	a	S.T.E.P.	program	here	
at	ExCEL.		Mr.	Jeffrey	is	getting	the	ball	rolling	on	his	fantastic	service	
we	can	offer	our	students.		The	S.T.E.P.	program	will	help	us	offer	job	
training	and	employment	opportunities	to	our	students	in	the	years	to	
come.			
	
Building	news-	We	have	received	a	good	number	of	administrators	
coming	to	take	a	tour	of	our	facilities	in	the	past	month.		It	is	always	nice	
to	have	people	from	the	districts	that	we	serve	come	by	and	see	all	the	
great	work	the	staff	and	students	are	doing	here	on	a	daily	basis.			
	
	


